Be flood aware during Flood Action
Week 2020

The Environment Agency is urging communities to be prepared for flooding as
it launches its annual Flood Action Week [9-15 November].
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Good progress on Burton’s £30 million
flood defences

A further section of the £30 million Burton-upon-Trent flood defence project
has been opened to the public by the Environment Agency.

Join the South West Regional Flood and
Coastal Committee

Help plan the future: join the committee which covers Devon, Cornwall and the
Isles of Scilly.
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Victoria Dock Village

Part of the Trans Pennine Trail is re-opening in Hull after an upgrade to
flood defences on the Victoria Dock Village western frontage.
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